
Grant, Lakisha 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

stevie cooper 
Tuesday, February 27, 2024 1 :49 PM 
Statements 
Statement of Position Submitted by stevie cooper 

Statement of Position Submitted 

Name 

stevie cooper 

Email 

superiorflooring3@yahoo.com 

Docket 

E-7,SUB 1276 

Message 

I RESIDE AT 6408 HAZELFIELD CT WENDELL NC 27591, THE ELECTRIC BILL HAVE INCREASED 
TREMENDOUSLY FROM $200 -$700 IN THE PAST MONTHS ...... WE CANNOT AFFORD THIS TYPE OF BILL, 
I SUGGEST THAT THE METER BE READ AGAIN, ACCORDING TO THE BILL WE ARE PAYING FOR 
INCOMING RESIDENTS, WHICH IS TOTALLY UNFAIR TO ME AND THE OTHERS CUSTOMERS THAT IS 
HAVING THIS PROBLEMS. THE RIDER ADJUSTMENTS IS TOTALLY A RIP OFF, WE AS TAX PAYERS SHOULD 
NOT HAVE TO TOLERATE SUCH HIGH BILL!!! SOMETHING NEED TO BE DONE. THE COOPERS 
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Grant, Lakisha 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Denise Dole 
Tuesday, February 27, 2024 3:54 PM 
Statements 
Statement of Position Submitted by Denise Dole 

Statement of Position Submitted 

Name 

Denise Dole 

Email 

ddole1313@gmail.com 

Docket 

E-7, SUB 1276 

Message 

I'm not the only person frustrated by this Energy Rider Adjustment, as I'm sure you are aware of. The 
average hard working person is struggling as it is. The last time I checked the stats ... Duke Energy had 8.2 
million customers and they charge $14 dollars a month "customer charge" every month. That is 114.8 
million monthly! And, I believe the customer base has grown. I will admit that I don't know what it takes 
to provide energy to customers, but this is not what it should be, we all work too hard and try to cut back 
on all of our expenses. 
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